
Jock Garven - Principal
1240 Ocean Drive, Lake Cathie NSW 2445
PO Box 279 Lake Cathie NSW 2445 
T    (02) 6584 8060    F    (02) 6584 8070
E    lakecathie-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
W   lakecathie-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

Lake Cathie Public School Term 3 Week 5 Issue # 14 Page 1

Uniform shop is open on Tuesday 8:30-9:15 am & Thursday 2:30-3:00pm 

Canteen is open on Monday, Thursday & Friday 

Student Banking is on Tuesday

DATES TO REMEMBER
Thursday 30 August  
Formal assembly - KG   
Fathers Day Stall

Friday 31 August   
Fathers Day Stall

Thursday 6 September  
Canteen Sipahh Straw Milkshake Day

Monday 10 September  
Bookings open for Parent teacher 
Interviews

Wednesday 12 September 
Time Warp Performance at the 
Glasshouse    
Matinee 11.30 am  
Evening 6.30pm    
Tickets available from the Glasshouse

Tuesday 18 September   
P & C Meeting 6.30pm

Thursday 20 September  
Book Week parade

Time Warped Glasshouse Performance 

Tickets for our inaugural Glasshouse performance went on sale on Monday. 

Tickets are selling quickly and I urge you to purchase your tickets if you haven’t already 
done so. 

Tickets will be sold online through the Glasshouse website or at the box office at the 
Glasshouse. 

Lake Cathie Public School performance is Wednesday 12 September 2018

• 11.30am matinee

• 6.30pm evening performance

As a starting point we are limiting the purchase of tickets to 2 per family for the evening 
show to ensure that everyone has equal opportunity to attend.

We ask that if you are able to attend the matinee performance please choose this as your 
preference. We encourage this audience to consist of parents with small children as well as 
grandparents and extended family members.

Children over the age of 3 must have their own seat.

(Glasshouse regulations)

Matinee   Evening

$10 Adult   $15 Adult

$8 Concession   $12 Concession

$5 Under 18   $10 Under 18

Note – 2 tickets per transaction

The restriction of 2 tickets per family for the evening show 
will remain in place until 27 August. After this date all 
remaining tickets will be available for general purchase.

We look forward to a fabulous show and cannot wait to see the wonderful performances 
from our very clever and creative students. 

mailto:lakecathie-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
lakecathie-p.schools.nsw.edu.au
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Posify Positive Education 

Last week staff participated in a three hour 
professional learning session with the directors from 
Posify. 

Posify educates adults and children in positive behaviour. 

“Motivated to boost wellbeing in our communities, we seek to 
inspire and educate others about the positive psychology principles 
of purpose so that together, we can all craft our most meaningful 
lives.

Drawing on the science of happiness and wellbeing, we unpack the 
practical ways individuals and teams can craft their own purpose 
projects, whilst gaining skills to improve their wellbeing and boost 
their optimism”.

Staff engaged in an afternoon of discussion and workshopped 
positive wellbeing practices at Lake Cathie Public School. 

As a staff we aim to strengthen the already positive practices and 
procedures in place. 

One part of the school plan relates to wellbeing practices and 
promoting positive wellbeing for students and staff. 

On Tuesday last week Stage 3 participated in a full day leadership 
day where they worked collaboratively to learn about wellbeing, 
focusing on positive emotions, engagement, relationships, meaning 
and accomplishment.

A great deal of research reveals the benefits of promoting the 
development of purpose and leadership growth among young 
people. Students who learn how to lean in to their unique set of 
skills, strengths and interests are more likely to contribute positively 
to their communities, schools and wider society, and accomplish 
greater achievements in adulthood.

Both staff and students enjoyed learning about ways they can boost 
their wellbeing and focus on positive behaviour practices. 

Fathers Day Stall

A Father’s Day Stall will be available on Thursday 30 August from 
9.00am and Friday 31 August at recess for students to purchase a 
gift or two at a cost of $5.00 per gift. Along with gifts for dad there 
are also gifts available for grandfathers. Money to be brought in on 
the day.

Student School Banking

To comply with new guidelines student banking will now be 
processed on Tuesdays.

Parent Teacher Interviews 

Parent Teacher interviews were originally scheduled for this term 
in Week 6. 

The interviews have been rescheduled for the first two weeks of 
Term 4, Monday 15 October to Friday 26 October. 

The change means that teachers will be able to set learning goals 
for the students leading into end of year assessment and reports. 

Bookings for parent teacher interviews can be made online via 
the Sentral Parent Portal and will open on Monday 10 September. 
Bookings will close on Sunday 14 October.

https://web1.lakecathie-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/portal/login

Please contact the school office if you require assistance with the 
interview booking process.

Fundraiser for Our Farmers

As you are aware, our Australian 
farmers are struggling at the moment. 
Not only are they losing crops and 
livestock but they are working long 
hours day after day with very limited 
water supply and little money to 
support their families. As a school, we 
will be holding a special day to help our 
farmers. On Friday 14 September, 2018 
all students are invited to come dressed as a farmer. For safety 
reasons, please ensure that your child has closed shoes as they 
would wear on a farm and for sport. Students are asked to bring 
a gold coin or $5.00 note donation that will go towards helping 
Rural Aid support our farmers.

In a few weeks, one of our Lake Cathie Public School families are 
headed to rural Queensland to volunteer for a week. Along with 
10 other volunteers and tradies, they will help our farmers as part 
of the Farm Rescue project run through Rural Aid. In addition to 
the fundraiser we are holding as a school on September 14, if 
you would like to donate any non-perishable items please bring 
them to the school office. These items will be taken directly to the 
farmers where they are desperately needed.

All support is very much appreciated.

Canteen

Our school canteen is now open three days each week. Although 
a canteen manager is employed, the efficiency and functioning 
of the canteen relies heavily on volunteers. If you are able to 
volunteer a few hours of your time throughout the term, the 
canteen can be sufficiently staffed. Please find the canteen 
information further down in the newsletter and volunteer this 
term. Your child will love seeing you here at school and your time 
is greatly appreciated.
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iOnTheFuture - Education Conference

On Friday 24 August and 
Saturday 25 August, nine staff 
members from Lake Cathie 
Public School will travel to 
Banora Point High School 
to take part in a conference 
focused on deeper learning. 
Mrs Haleblian has led this 

conference for the past 5 years with colleagues from her previous 
school. The purpose of the conference is to connect high-quality 
educations from around the world with Australian educators and 
promote future-focused, best-practices. This year, the conference 
will be held at Banora Point and will bring together 600 educators 
from Australia and New Zealand. Further information and videos are 
available at http://www.deeperlearning.com.au but here is a brief 
snapshot:

- The latest developments with the automation and impact of AI on 
the workplace from industry expert and Faethm CEO Michael Priddis

- Mark Scott (NSW DoE Education Secretary) will present on NSW 
Public Schools’ directions and response to this rapidly developing 
issue

- How High Tech High CEO/Founder Larry Rosenstock has led global 
innovation in schools

- The magnificent work Expeditionary Learning leads in developing 
future ready citizens via powerful student ownership

This conference is very relevant to the work being undertaken here at 
Lake Cathie Public School where teachers have recently experienced 
professional learning with The Posify Group (focused on student 
leadership and positive habits of the mind), setting learning goals 
and giving/receiving feedback. These are skills and mindsets needed 
to develop happy and successful citizens.

NAPLAN Online - School Readiness Test for Year 3 and Year 5

The School Readiness Test for NAPLAN will take place from August 
20 - 7 September 2018. This test allows schools to become familiar 
with the Online Assessment Platform and to identify any technical 
or administrative issues that need to be resolved prior to moving 
online. The school will not receive any information about students’ 
results as this is purely a technical/organisation tool for schools. It is 
not a test of student performance.

The school readiness test consists of two assessments:

1. An omnibus test that includes reading, conventions of language 
and numeracy (Year 3 and 5)

2. A writing task (Year 5 only)

If you do not wish for your child to be involved, please contact your 
child’s classroom teacher prior to Friday 24 August 2018.

Tell Them From Me Surveys - For Students

This term, our school, like many other public schools in the state, 
will participate in a Department of Education initiative: the Tell 
Them From Me student feedback survey. The survey measures 
factors that are known to affect academic achievement and other 
student outcomes. The focus of the NSW-wide survey is on student 
wellbeing, engagement and effective teaching practices.

You may remember that our students also participated in a Tell 
Them From Me student survey in Term 1 this year. Asking students to 

complete the survey twice in one year allows us to identify trends 
in student responses as well as track engagement and motivation 
across the school year. The survey is a great opportunity for our 
students to provide us with valuable and quick feedback on what 
they think about school life, how engaged they are with school 
and the different ways that teachers interact with them. More 
than 6,300 schools in Australia and around the world have used 
Tell Them From Me to survey 5.4 million students. Capturing the 
voices of our students will help improve how we do things at our 
school. More information about the survey is available at: 

http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au

The survey is confidential. It is conducted online and will typically 
take less than 30 minutes to complete. It will be administered 
during school hours between 27 August and 26 October. 
Participating in the survey is entirely voluntary. A consent form 
and FAQs for parents/carers about the survey is being sent 
home with students. If you do not want your child or children to 
participate, please return the form to school by Friday 24 August 
2018.

Tell Them from Me - Parent Survey

This Term, our school will be participating in the Partners in 
Learning parent survey, another part of the Tell Them From Me 
suite of surveys (student, teacher and parent surveys) on student 
engagement. The survey asks parents and carers questions about 
different factors that are known to impact on student wellbeing 
and engagement.

Running this survey will help our school understand parents’ 
and carers’ perspectives on their child’s experience at school. 
These include: communication between parents/carers and staff, 
activities and practices at home and parent/carer views on the 
school’s support of learning and behaviour. This valuable feedback 
will help our school make practical improvements. 

The survey is conducted entirely online on smartphones, ipads, 
tablets, laptops or computers. The survey will typically take 15 
minutes or less to complete and is completely confidential. The 
parent survey will be conducted between 27 August and 26 
October. Although participating in the survey is entirely voluntary, 
your responses are very much appreciated. Our school will 
provide further information about how to access the survey. In 
the meantime, more information about the survey is available at: 
http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/

National Literacy and Numeracy Leaning Progressions 

Staff are currently engaging in professional learning related to 
the implementation of the new national literacy and numeracy 
learning progressions. 

The learning progressions will replace the literacy and numeracy 
continuums. 

The learning progressions are a tool to support students in 
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HASTINGS SCIENCE FAIR
On Monday 13 August 5CB were lucky enough to attend the second annual Hastings Science Fair at Port Macquarie Panthers. The 
fair was jointly hosted by Camden Haven High School, Hastings Secondary College, Port Macquarie Campus, Hastings Secondary 
College, Westport Campus and Wauchope High School. 

The Hastings Science Fair showcased the work of Year 8 students’ Techno Museum Tasks, which explored the question “Is 
everything better now than it used to be?” Each school also displayed a selection of Year 10 Individual Student Research Projects. 

Our LCPS students were given the chance to investigate and vote on their favourite tasks and research projects. A great day was 
had by all and we were inspired by the older students’ interactive stalls. 

Mrs Cowan

accessing the literacy and numeracy capabilities required across 
all learning areas.

Learning progressions:

• assist in strengthening teacher knowledge and facilitate a 
shared understanding of literacy and numeracy development

• assists teachers to differentiate teaching and learning 
experiences and to provide feedback to students about next 
steps in learning

• are to be used in conjunction with the syllabuses, which 
remain the focus for planning, programming, teaching, 
learning and assessment and reporting to parents.

Teachers will monitor student growth in line with the learning 
progressions to help support the teaching and learning occurring 
in the classrooms. 

Literacy and numeracy learning progressions will be implemented 
from the start of 2019. 

ICAS Competitions

Each year students are able to participate in the ICAS competitions 
run by University of New South Wales.  Congratulations to 
the following students who received certificates at last week’s 
assembly.

Science

Credit - Lexi Drury and Sam Pagotto

Participation - Evie Hall, Jayden Hulm, Brooke Instrell and Eliana 
Pagotto.

Digital Technologies

Credit- Lexi Drury and Brooke Instrell 

Participation- Korbin Giles, Kiera Hetherington, Jayden Hulm, 
Eliana Pagotto and Sean Robinson  
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The canteen relies on parental support to keep the canteen 
running. We would love to see some new faces in the canteen. 
If you can spare a few hours to help volunteer we would 
really appreciate it. The children love seeing their parents or 
grandparents volunteering in the canteen. Without volunteers 
the canteen cannot operate. Please phone the office on 6584 
8060 or see Kylie Whiting in the Canteen. Please keep a look 
out on the LCPS Canteen facebook page for roster days and 
times.

We are offering a Monday only Meal Deal - available to 
purchase online at http://www.myschoolconnect.com.au or 
can be sent in on a brown paper bag.

Meal Deal - Beef Ravioli in a tomato based 
sauce including a popper - apple, orange 
or apple & blackcurrant - $6.00

To join the Canteen Facebook page search for LCPS Canteen 
and click on Join.

OUR SCHOOL TUCKSHOP IS NOW ONLINE! 
Download the free app or access www.myschoolconnect.com.au/lakecathieps

MY SCHOOL
CONNECT

Register your account on any device, simply login to www.myschoolconnect.com. 
au/lakecathieps and click on “Create Account”, follow the prompts to add your 

email and password.

STEP 1 

STEP 1

Add your Child as a “Student”, and make sure that you select your school and 

classroom details.
STEP 2 

STEP 2a STEP 2b

Select “Top Up” to add money to your account via Credit Card or Paypal, you can choose 

Direct Deposit but allow 3-5 working days to process prior to ordering. You can also pay 

as you go, simply skip the pop up screen for adding funds and start ordering. 

STEP 3 

STEP 3a STEP 3b

 (Please note Merchant Fees applies to Credit Card or Paypal Transactions)

PSSA District Athletics Carnival

Congratulations to all of our Lake Cathie students who 
competed at the District Athletics Carnival last Friday at 
Wauchope. All of our students showed fantastic school spirit, 
effort and great sportsmanship throughout the day.

Congratulations to the following students for their impressive 
individual results:

Ben Spencer: 3rd Junior Boys High Jump.

Lucca Needham-Coleman: 2nd Junior Girls High Jump and Long 
Jump.

Locke Williamson: 1st 8 Years Boys 100m.

Benji Day: 3rd 8 Years Boys 100m.

Hannah Donolato: 4th Senior Girls Long Jump.

Kristan Arnold: 3rd Senior Boys 800m

Kiera Hetherington: 4th Senior Girls 800m

Thank you to Mrs McCleary for training the relay teams during 
lunch times this term. Each team ran extremely well and their 
baton changes were impressive.

Thank you to all families for transporting students out to 
Wauchope with special mention to the parents who were able 
to help out with taking extra children to the oval.

Congratulations and good luck to all the students who will 
progress to the next stage, the Lower North Coast Carnival.

Mrs Watson

Canteen Roster
Friday 24 August 9-2pm Linda Barnett

10-2pm HELP REQUIRED
Monday 27 August 10-2pm Lauren Miller
Wednesday 29 August 10-11.30am HELP REQUIRED
Thursday 30 August 10-2pm Mary-an Grant

10-2pm Hayley / Marc 
Hunter

10-2pm HELP REQUIRED
Friday 31 August 9-2pm Christie James

10-2pm HELP REQUIRED
Monday 3 September 10-2pm Lauren Miller
Wednesday 5 September 10-11.30am Amanda Anderson
Thursday 6 September 10-2pm Erin Mudford
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The 2018 PRC is closing soon. Students in K-2 need to return 
their completed reading log and students in Years 3-6 need to 
have their books entered online at tinyurl.com/lakecathieprc  
by 31 August. 

Congratulations to those students who have already completed 
the challenge.  You will receive your certificates in Term 4.

Book Fair

Thank you to everyone who supported our Book Fair by 
purchasing some great books for students to read at home.  
Our library now has an extra $1300.00 worth of books for all to 
enjoy.  Look out for these new books on the shelves!  Special 
thanks to Sue O’Brien for assisting with the fair.

Find your Treasure at our Book Week Parade

Our Book Week Parade will be held on Thursday 20 September 
at 9.00am.  Students can dress up in the Book Week Theme of 
Find Your Treasure or as their favourite book character.

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 2018 

Showcase of Excellence/Kindergarten Orientation 
Thursday 25 October 2018 9.30 am - 11.30 am 

 

Kindergarten enrolments for 2019 and 2020 are invited to 
come along to our school with their families to be 
entertained by students at our Showcase of Excellence.  

After the showcase children for 2019 enrolment will 
participate in transition activities with our Kindergarten 
teachers while parents attend an information session.  

Children are required to bring a packed morning tea. They 
will share their morning tea with their buddies and enjoy 
getting to know one another. 

Parents are invited to enjoy a cuppa and a yummy morning 
tea provided by the school. 

Drop in visits 9.00 am - 10.00 am 
Thursday 8 November 2018  
Thursday 22 November 2018  
Thursday 6 December 2018 
Children are invited to be dropped off for our transition 
sessions where they will participate in structured ‘getting 
ready for school’ activities with our kindergarten teachers. 
  

Important 2019 Dates 
Best Start Interviews 

Best Start assessments will take place over the first three 
days of the first school week in Term 1.  
Parents will be able to select an interview time at the 2018 
orientation day.  
 

2019 Kindergarten students start school on 
Monday 4 February 2019. 

 

Lake Cathie Public School 

Kindergarten 2019 
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Assembly Awards

Formal Assembly Week 4
Roll Class Merit Spirit

1F Marci Peterson
Grace Broderick

1W Darwin Wainwright Elise Grein
Breanna Butt

1_2HL Alexandra Ellis
Sienna Love-Spillane

2J Otis James
Evelyn Hope

2_3H Blake Higgins
Liam Henderson

3P Abigail Cowin
Ayla Cross
Lucy John

3_4M Lexi Drury Joel McKerrow
Mikayla Haste

Abby May
5CB Jack Gould

Sophie Barton
6WB Samantha Ulph

Robert Fiorenza
KE Harley Grant-Waters

Beau Laden
KG Archie Jordan

Elodie Briggs
KH Iris Lee

Tyler Betts

Assembly Week 3
Roll 
Class

Class Award Sports 
Award

Student of 
the Week

Work of the 
Week

1F Christopher 
Williams

Mitchell Hine Amy Drury Chloe Higgins

1W Harlow Mad-
den

Wilo Thomas Sonny 
Cowan

Summer Prophet

2_3H Andrew John
Ethan Collins

KG Jai Butt Jack Keogh Leo Ellis Jacob Collins
KH Sunny Relf Tyler Betts Tyler Betts Lucca Donolato



Term calendar available to view at http://www.lakecathie-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar and on Sentral App



IdleWilde
Open Range Farm Eggs 

IdleWilde is a family owned and 
run 100 acre farm on the Bulga 
Plateau.  

As a school fundraiser they are 
offering a dozen Free Range 
eggs for $6.00, with $1.00 from 
every dozen sold donated back to
the school. (Cash only) 

Collect your eggs from the office each week and 
support this family business as well as our great 
school. 

SCHOOL FUNDRAISER

 

Invite new and returning athletes to register now and join us 
for the 2018/2019 season. Please complete registration and 

payment online at www.lansw.com.au.   
WHEN  Wednesday afternoons 4pm-6.30pm.  

   Competition begins Wednesday 12th September 2018. 

WHERE  Laurieton Oval. 1 Short Street, Laurieton. 

COST  Season Registration $105 per athlete. $100 for third or more  
   child from the same family. Singlets $20. Active Kids voucher  
   can also be used. Rego packs and singlets can be collected at  
   Laurieton Oval on Wednesday 5th Sept 3.30pm-5.30pm.  

ATHLETES A Tiny Tot program is available to 3 
   and 4 year old's and involves play  
   training activities. Those born  
   between October 2001 and  
   December 2003 will compete in the 
   Under 17 Age Group. All athletes  
   must be accompanied by a   
   supervising adult. 

CONTACT For more information email chla2443@gmail.com or text    
   0435599275. Like and follow us on Facebook. 

NEW FAMILIES ARE WELCOME TO COME ALONG AND  
TRIAL THEIR FIRST 2 NIGHTS FOR FREE 



For girls and boys
 born in 2009-2010

30 minutes of skills training 
followed up with a 30 minute 

basketball game at the 
Indoor Stadium, 1 Hibbard Drive

commencing on Thursday the
 2nd of August  at 5:15 pm and 

will run over term 3 and 4 with a 
break over the School Holidays
cost is $120 for all participants 

which includes registration. 

To sign up to this program go to our website at
http//www.portmacquarie.basketball.net.au

or 
For more information please contact

Shannon Wereta-Abbott on 0437985511

Contact Rachel on 6584 8060 to place your 
advertisement in the School Newsletter



Thank you to the following local businesses 
for supporting the 

Lake Cathie Public School P & C Trivia Night

Shop 30/10 Bellbowrie Street
Port Macquarie, New South Wales  Call 0402 077 395

  www.mypots.com.au   Phone 6585 4035

537 Ocean Dr, North Haven NSW 2443

Phone: (02) 6559 9344



Thank you to the following local businesses 
for supporting the 

Lake Cathie Public School P & C Trivia Night
The Good Guys 
Port Macquarie

T: (02) 5524 0000 
F: (02) 5524 0001
168 Lake Road
Port Macquarie, NSW, 

 www.thegoodguys.com.au

Green Room Hair Parlour



Thank you to the following local businesses 
for supporting the 

Lake Cathie Public School P & C Trivia Night
Lake 
Cathie 
Tavern

1609 Ocean Drive
Lake Cathie

Call (02) 6584 8811



Thank you to the following local businesses 
for supporting the 

Lake Cathie Public School P & C Trivia Night



Thank you to the following local businesses 
for supporting the 

Lake Cathie Public School P & C Trivia Night

Andy’s Chinese Takeaway
Aqua Vitae Day Spa
Billabong Zoo
Bonny Hills Beach Hotel
Bonny Hills Garden Cafe
Bonny Hills Garden Centre
Bonny Hills Physie Club
Bowls and Beautiful
Bunnings Port Macquarie
Cassegrain Wines
Centre of Gravity 
Club North Haven
Coppys Butcher

Crave at Bonny Hills
Crystal Cuts Hair
Delizioso Laurieton
Growers Market
Hogs Breath
Inspiration Paints
Janelle Ulph
Ken Little’s Fruit & Vegetables
Lake Cathie Bakery
Lake Cathie Medical Centre Pharmacy
Lynn’s Bloom Room
Middle Rock Pizza
Mojo Beach Australia

Munster Street Quality Meats
Oasis by the River
Organic Alternatives
Pandora
Rainforest Cafe
Rebel Sport
Shazas Hair, Nails and Beauty
Sports Power
Supercheap Auto Lake Road
Wildfire Tattoo
Yoga Rebel


